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Last name: Wood
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Title: 

Comments: Connie Cummins

 

Forest Supervisor

 

Superior National Forest Headquarters

 

8901 Grand Avenue Place

 

Duluth, MN. 55808

 

December 8, 2021

 

Dear Connie Cummins,

 

I would like to be included as another voice opposing the DEIS project in Lutsen.

 

I have been a resident of Cook County for the better part of thirty years. I have

 

worked and raised my children in Grand Marais.

 

I do not favor advancement of the Lutsen Ski Hill or any other business/

 

corporation that restricts or prohibits land use for the sole purpose of profit.

 

The acquisition of more property, precious property, also does not ensure safe

 

and careful tending of our fragile, overtaxed eco-system.

 

Please, I urge you, and all those who will make this decision to vote against

 

permitting more land use to the Lutsen Ski Hill Corporation.

 

Thank you for your time.

 

Most Sincerely,

 

Maree Wood


